
Announcements  

Wednesday, January 11, 2023 

A Day  

Good Morning Arrowhead!  

 
Are you interested in technology and helping others? Join the new service organization, 
the Student Technology Leaders. Meet for a snack and to learn more during your lunch 
hours: Feb. 1 at South Campus in South Lab A, and Feb. 2 at North Campus in North 
Lab B. Listen for announcements and see posters and signage for more information.  

 
 
The Arrowhead E Sports club will have open play time on Thursday, January 12th 
in the North Campus library until 4:30.  Everyone is welcome to come and 
play.  Bring your own devices and games and bring a friend.  If you have any 
questions, feel free to ask Mr. Skaros at North Campus and Mr. Flesch at South 
Campus. 
 
 
Sophomores - Have you ever thought about a career in healthcare? Would you like the 
opportunity to participate in a paid work experience in a healthcare setting?  
 
If yes, you should attend the Health Youth Apprenticeship Information Night 
 
A mandatory meeting for students interested in applying for the Health Youth 
Apprenticeship Program for Nursing Assistant* 
will be held on January 24th at 2:45pm in the South Campus Library Classroom and 
Parents are welcome to attend. 
 
If you have any questions, please see Mrs. King or Mrs. Miller 
 
 
Are you missing a sweatshirt, lunch box or water bottle?  Make sure to check the 
lost and found table near the front office if you are.  All unclaimed items will be 
donated to a local charity at the end of the semester! 
 

 
 

 
 
 


